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Addendum 1 
Issued January 28, 2025 

 

Question: 

We do have a couple of questions regarding the fee proposal. We understand that the 
RFQ must not include cost or pricing information, but that it may be required of the 
eligible applicants selected for interviews.  Exhibit C, which is the provided sample of 
the CMAR Fee Proposal Form indicates that a fixed fee is requested.  For CMAR type 
projects, we typically see a request for a rate sheet rather than a fixed fee.  Will you 
please provide further guidance on this? 

 

Response: 

The RFQ requests a Statement of Qualifications (SOQ) currently.  The RFQ 
Document does not require any costing information within the SOQ prior to 
development of a “short list” of qualified contractors.  A cost range is to be 
provided by the firms that are to be interviewed with actual costs being negotiated 
with the contractor chosen based on qualifications.  

 
 


